
Dear Friend,

Each week, I do my best to share how your generosity and
commitment to FID is having a direct impact on the lives of the
people we serve. Today, I want to tell you about a man named
David, who benefitted from our Homelessness Prevention Program.

David is a hard worker, someone who likes to help out however he
can, fixing broken windows, painting old walls, gardening, around
the house - whatever needs doing, David is your man. That all
changed when he sustained a back injury at the job he had held
for over 20 years. Suddenly David found himself unable to work, with
doctors telling him he wasn’t likely to ever be able to hold down a
manual labor job ever again. Fast forward over a year, and David is
close to receiving a settlement from his employer but, in the
meantime, is on the cusp of being homeless. He came to Friends In
Deed after receiving an eviction notice at his apartment complex
and, having already used up his savings to get by, was unable to
pay it and afraid he would soon be out on the street. Friends In
Deed is working with David to make sure he can stay in his home
until his settlement is resolved and he can once again support
himself.

While the majority of the country is glued to their TVs, phones, and
computers waiting for the results of the election, we know that
millions of people spent the week struggling to pay their rent, care
for their children, put food on the table, or deal with a life on the
street. It is not like they didn’t know the election was happening,
and many of them voted, but the priorities didn’t change, the fear
didn’t change, the anxiety didn’t change; and our compassion,
connection and dignity didn’t change either. Regardless of what is
happening around us, we are here and committed to helping the
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most vulnerable in our community, including people like David.
 
I don’t need to tell you that we can only do our work with yourwe can only do our work with your
generositygenerosity: but I will anyway! Thanks for supporting FID and making
sure we are well equipped to meet the needs of the most
vulnerable.

Blessings, have a safe and lovely weekend,

Rabbi Joshua

Follow us on social media!Follow us on social media!

​We can only operate with your help!

https://friendsindeedpas.org/fid/donate/






A huge thank you to Full Circle Thrift Full Circle Thrift for holding a food drive for us!

Inventive signage!

Make a difference this holiday! Shop for gifts
at smile.amazon.com/ch/95-1644608smile.amazon.com/ch/95-1644608 to generate donations for

Friends In Deed.

https://www.facebook.com/FullCircleThrift/
https://smile.amazon.com/gp/f.html?C=3I6TPVO7NCSDW&K=VXJYEVDXXP30&M=urn:rtn:msg:2020102615023154eae201d74e4170b73d99f58860p0na&R=29ZPWQJ4NM6VW&T=C&U=http%3A%2F%2FSMILE.AMAZON.COM%2Fch%2F95-1644608%3Fref%3Dorg_em_cldsa_bl2_csmi&H=A9OGAE7ERNJNZNHV4IJYBAQ4TXEA



